
  24th October, 2016 
 

 
Just another huge thanks to all the school 

community for the generous support for the 
school fete, we are still finalising the tally but it 
looks like a good financial result and of course 
a day that was enjoyed by all. Also a thank you 
to Alex (Persia & Xavier’s Mum) for running a 
stall for the school at the Federal Park part on 

Saturday!  
 

Financial Donations from Summerland 
Credit Union - Cash 4 a Cause 

 
Coorabell School P&C currently banks with 
Summerland Credit Union and we recently 

signed up for their Cash 4 a Cause program. 
This simple initiative is a great way to raise 

money to benefit our school community. There 
are no obligations or commitments, but simply if 
anyone in our community decides decides that 
one of Summerland’s financial products suits 

their circumstance then the school could qualify 
for a cash donation.  I understand in the first few 
weeks we have already qualified for a $600 cash 
donation by Summerland. For more information 
contact Simon (P&C) or Ben (Summerland) , or 
see flyers in the school office, this initiative is 
completely anonymous with no obligations. 

 
 

Simon - P&C Treasurer smfield@hotmail.com 
Ben Hills - Branch Manager bhills@summerland.com.au/1300 802 222  

Or go to www.summerland.com.au   
 

Insurance – Injury Coverage for all Coorabell School Kids  
 

Just a reminder, Coorabell School P&C hold Student Injury Insurance 
coverage through the P&C Federation of NSW. This policy covers all 

pupils at Coorabell School 24 hours a day / 7 days a week – yes it 
includes coverage for accidents outside of school time. For info go to 

to www.pandc.org.au/ or contact Simon smfield@hotmail.com or 
check at the school office.  


